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Dear Friends,

It is our pleasure to welcome you to Piedmont Academy and to
have you in attendance at tonight’s game. We have been working
hard in preparation for this season and are glad to have the opportu-
nity of sharing the experience with you.

We believe that athletics is the other half of education and there are
many values to be learned on the fields of friendly competition. To
those of you who have worked so diligently to make the the athletic
program at Piedmont Academy possible, we want to express our
appreciation. Without the encouragement and support from family,
school and community, it would not be possible for us to have such
a program in which our young people can participate.

Now, I invite you to enjoy some quality competition. Sit back and
boost our youngsters as they play, cheer, and perform.

Sincerely,

Coach Ronald M. Bradley

“PLANNIN TOMORROW - TODAY”




